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Life in all its Fullness 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all 
staff and volunteers to share this commitment 
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New Street, Rubery, Rednal, Birmingham, B45 0EU 
Tele:  0121 675 8700  Fax:  0121 675 8411 

Website:  www.hollyhill.bham.sch.uk 

Executive Headteacher:  Charlotte Taylor   Head of School:  Mark Carr 

4th July 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Year 2 Leavers’ Celebration Service at Birmingham Cathedral 
Thursday 13th July at 10:30 

 
Year Two have been invited to take part at the annual Leavers’ Celebration Service at Birmingham 
Cathedral along with children from other Church Schools across the City.  
 
It will be a super opportunity for the children to reflect on their time at Holly Hill and celebrate their 
achievements.  We will be leaving school shortly after 9am to travel on the bus to the Cathedral and are 
expecting to return to school by lunchtime.  
 
You are most welcome to attend the Service and enjoy the songs and prayers that the children have been 
working hard to learn.  Places are limited and will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis.  
If you wish to attend, please reserve your required number of places with Mrs Ingleby in the 
school office.  You will need to arrange your own transport to and from the Cathedral.    
 
For further information, please see the attached letter from Sarah Smith, Director of Education.   
 
If you have any questions regarding the Cathedral Service please see myself or your child’s class teacher.  
 
In addition to the Service at the Cathedral, we will be performing our own end of year show on Tuesday 
18th July at 1.45pm to Beech Class parents and carers and on Thursday 20th July at 1.45pm to Evergreen 
Class parents and carers – more details to follow  
 
 
Yours sincerely  

 

Kate O’Neill 
Assistant Headteacher and SENDCO 
0121 675 8700  
k.jones@hollyhill.bham.sch.uk  
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